

ĐỀ KIỂM TRA ANH 7 GIỮA KỲ I.

I. LISTENING (8 x 0,25pt = 2.0 points)

Listen to the short talk twice and circle the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1. Was an ironman sporty as a child?
A. No, he wasn't B. Yes, he was C. No, he didn't D. Yes, he did
2. What did his sports instructor say?
A. Do less exercise, or continue to feel sick.
B. Do more exercise, or continue to feel sick.
C. Do much exercise, or continue to feel sick.
D. Do many exercise, or continue to feel sick.
3. How much calories does he use in one event?
A. 5,000 B. 6,000 C. more than 6,000 D. less than 5,000
4. How does he prepare before racing?
A. Eat more healthy food, sleep more, and do less exercise
B. Eat more healthy food, sleep less, and do more exercise
C. Eat more junk food, sleep more, and do more exercise
D. Eat more healthy food, sleep more, and do more exercise

Exercise 2. Listen to the conversation twice and decide whether the following sentences are True or False.

No.	Statements	T	F
5.	Phuc is a volunteer.		
6.	He thinks volunteering is good for himself.		
7.	He hasn't made any new friends.		
8.	Mai thinks volunteering is special for her because she cannot help others.		

II. LANGUAGES (12 x 0,25pt = 3.0 points)

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the rest in each of the following questions.

9. A. watched B. brushed C. stopped D. donated
10. A. of B. family C. sofa D. tofu

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

11. A. Physics B. collect C. tutor D. Homeless
12. A. donate B. rubbish C. sugar D. garden

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

13. Children should eat _____ food like orange or vegetables instead of fast food.
A. unhealthy B. healthy C. health D. healthily
14. Hoa loves reading comics, but she says she _____ this hobby in the future.
A. will continue B. won't continue C. continues D. doesn't continue
15. My sister _____ to pop music every day.
A. collects B. listens C. does D. goes
16. They _____ old people in the nursing home two days ago.
A. helped B. were helped C. was help D. helpped
17. _____ is good for our eyes.
A. Alcohol B. Fast food C. Vitamin D D. Vitamin A

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the most suitable response to complete each of the following exchanges.

18. "How often do you go to the gym?" - "_____."
A. By bike B. About 3 kilometres C. 3 hours D. 3 times a week

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

19. You should do your home work before going to bed.

- A. may B. can C. ought to D. have to

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

20. I want to eat some junk food, but I'm putting on weight.

- A. having B. less C. catching D. losing

III. READING (10 x 0,25pt = 2.5 points)

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Breakfast is the (21) _____ important meal of the day. It provides the nutrients your body needs for good health, the calories it needs for (22) _____ and helps to maintain your blood sugar level. Studies have shown that people who don't have breakfast have a low blood sugar level and are often slow, tired, hungry and (23) _____ to concentrate. Surprisingly, breakfast actually plays a part in weight control. It's easier to (24) _____ weight if you eat in the morning rather than later in the day. Dividing the day's calories into three meals helps take off weight more efficiently than (25) _____ breakfast and having two larger meals a day does.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-----------|-----------|------------|
| 21. A. healthy | B. tasty | C. main | D. most |
| 22. A. strenght | B. power | C. energy | D. effort |
| 23. A. able | B. enable | C. unable | D. capable |
| 24. A. lose | B. put | C. gain | D. drop |
| 25. A. skipping | B. making | C. buying | D. serving |

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Read the email and choose the correct answer.

Dear Mary,

Today I will tell you about my volunteer work.

The volunteer work has become popular in Vietnam. Many people have done the volunteer work and I have too. At my age, I can't donate blood so I often donate books, toys and clothes to street children and homeless people. I often do this work with my mother. Last Sunday, I donated books and clothes to a charity organization. I met the orphans there. They were so lovely. I played with them and they were so happy. Some people think that doing volunteer work is waste of time but in my opinion, it helps me relax after school and I feel very happy to bring happiness to them.

What do you think about volunteer work? Look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,

Mai

26. Has the volunteer work become popular in Vietnam?

- A. No, it hasn't. B. Yes, it has. C. It's my favorite work.

27. Can Mai donate blood at her age?

- A. She can donate anything that she wants.
B. Yes, she can.
C. No, she can't.

28. Who does she often do volunteer work with?

- A. Her mother. B. The orphans. C. The homeless people.

29. Who did she meet at the charity organization last Sunday?

- A. The orphans. B. The street children. C. The old people.

30. What did she donate to them?

- A. Books and food. B. Money and clothes. C. Books and clothes.

IV. WRITING (2.5 points)

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions (2 x 0,25pt = 0,5 point).

31. My mum doesn't like watch films on TV. She loves going to the cinema.

- A. She B. on C. going D. watch

32. Did their children went camping last Sunday ?

- A. Did B. went C. children D. last Sunday

Finish each of the sentences in such away that it means exactly the same as the sentence printed before it (4 x 0,25pt = 1pt).

33. My sister loves talking to her friends in her free time.

→ My sister is _____

34. My uncle wants to keep fit, so he plays tennis three times a week.

→ My uncle plays tennis _____

35. It's a good idea to do exercise regularly.

→ You _____

36. My mum hates playing basketball.

→ My mum doesn't like _____

Make the full sentences using the word/ sets of words given (4 x 0,25pt = 1pt).

37. There / be / interesting film / VTV1/ last night.

→ _____.

38. They / buy / a lot / food / for / camping trip/ 5 days ago.

→ _____.

39. I / enjoy / play / sports / because/ it / good / health.

→ _____.

40. Mr. Tam/ take/ children / the museum/ last Sunday.

_____.

-----The end-----